Weera Thai Restaurant
3839 W Sahara Ave #9
Las Vegas, NV 89102
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September 7, 2024

Department of Ptanning
Business Licensing Division
495 S. Main St.

Las Vegas, NV 89101

Subject: Application for Special Use Permit - Full Alcohol On-Premise Service
Attachment: Alcohol Serving Policy

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to formally request a Special Use Permit for Full Alcohol On-Premise Service at Weera Thai Restaurant, located
at 3839 W Sahara Ave #9, Las Vegas, NV 89102, which currently serves beer and wine. Our operating hours are from 11:00
AM 1o 10:00 PM. This upgrade is necessary to meet the increasing demand from our customers for a wider variety of
alcoholic beverages, including spirits and cocktails.

Since our opening, Weera Thai Restaurant has built a loyal customer base that appreciates our quality and atmosphere.
However, many of our patrons have expressed a desire for a more diverse drink menu. Upgrading to a Full Alcohol License
will allow us to meet this demand, enhance the customer experience, and remain competitive with other tocal
establishments that already offer a full range of alcoholic beverages.

This expansion is expected to increase our revenue and contribute to the local economy through additional sales tax
revenue and job creation. We anticipate hiring additional staff to support this growth, further benefiting the community.

We are deeply committed to responsible alcohol service. Our staff undergoes comprehensive training on alcohol service,
including recognizing signs of intoxication and understanding legal responsibilities. We also enforce strict ID-checking
procedures to ensure alcohol is only served to those of legal drinking age. Our commitment to these practices is
unwavering, as we prioritize the safety and well-being of our customers and the community.

We believe that offering a full range of alcoholic beverages will positively impact the surrounding community by enhancing
the diversity of services available and solidifying our rote as a vatued gathering place for both residents and visitors.

We respectfulty request that the City of Las Vegas approve our application for a Full Alcohol License. We are confident that
this upgrade will allow us to better serve our customers, contribute to the local economy, and continue our commitment

to responsible business practices.

Thank you for your time and consideration. We look forward to discussing our application further.
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